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Last name: Morris
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Title: 

Comments: Hi,

I just came here to comment that this proposed law will put so many climbers at risk. These fixed anchors are

essential to our survival and safe practice of climbing. Without the ability to change them out for new hardware

and install fixed anchors on new routes, people will be trying to get down by any means possible. Scrambling

down sketchy loose terrain, down climbing some things, slinging other things and rappelling of that which causes

deaths from sun deteriorating gear. Please consider all of our comments and what this truly means.

Sincerely,

Ethan Morris.


